
Friday, December 23, 2016 

CARTS San Marcos Station will be open      
6:00am - 8:00pm  

 Interurban Routes (1510,1511,1516) THE BUS 
(San Marcos fixed route), San Marcos ADA       

Paratransit will operate regular bus service on 
Friday, December 23, 2016. Medicaid  and     

Metro Routes will have service as contracted. 

All other routes, CARTS Stations, Administrative 
and Reservation Offices will be closed. 

 

Monday, December 26, 2016  

All CARTS Stations and San Marcos Greyhound  
Station will be closed . 

No CARTS routes will be in service except MTP 
and Metro routes as contracted. 

Regular service will resume on  
Tuesday, December 27, 2016  

 
Thank you for your patronage. 

Staff 


